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On 31 January 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from JOGMEC 

delegation, who were on a business trip to Namibia. JOGMEC deligation   

briefed Ambassador Asazuma on the progress of JOGMEC's projects currently 

being implemented in Namibia. Ambassador Asazuma gave a briefing on the 

political and economic situation in Namibia. 

 

(From Left) Mr. Yuki Tomioka (JOGMEC), Mr. Tuto Fukai (JOGMEC), Mr. Takao Miura 

(JOGMEC), Ambassador Asazuma 

 


